
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2025 

 
P Earl Muise 
Director 
Surette Island Social Club 
 
Letter of Support 
 
On behalf of the Council of the Municipality of the District of Argyle, I am writing to convey our official 
support for your project and your application for funding. 
 
Your organization plays an important role in enhancing the quality of life within our municipality. The 
proposed events will promote healthy living among seniors while providing fun, educational, and social 
opportunities for all who attend. These activities will help reduce social isolation and ensure that our 
most vulnerable residents have access to much-needed meals and community support. 
 
We are confident that your application will demonstrate to the funding body the merit of your work 
and the significant benefits it brings to our residents. It is our hope that this letter of support will assist 
in strengthening your submission. 
 
The Council extends its appreciation for your continued commitment to our municipality. 
Organizations such as yours form the foundation of our community, and your efforts reflect positively 
on Argyle as a whole. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Nicole Albright 
Warden 
Municipality of Argyle 
 
 


